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Notice to all Registered Account Holders  

Increased Estimate and Review Times: 
Westman Region 

Date published: July 2, 2020 

Due to the recent weather events in the Westman region of Manitoba, the wait times for MPI estimates and 

estimate reviews has increased.  

MPI is organizing additional resources to address the volume and assist in decreasing these wait times.  

Thank you for your patience and cooperation during this period.  

   

 


